Submitter: Brian Sargeant

On Behalf Of:
Committee: House Committee On Judiciary
Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3194

| strongly oppose this bill because farm owners shouldn’t have to pay for everything
that farm workers do when they are on their land. However if the laborers get sick or
something they should help them. Thanks for your concern



